
Hi, 

I have concerns in regards to the building attached to this application number.

DA2022/1910

The height is 25% more than it is now and will change a lot for us that live behind in 1 Denison 
st. 

Can you please advice me on when this building / demolition will start to take place? What’s 
the timeline?

Thank you. 

Best
Heidi 
--
Cheers, 
Heidi Brondal 

From: Heidi Brondal
Sent: 7/12/2022 11:13:10 PM
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Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/1910




